
 

 

19 May 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
  
As you will be aware, the Department of Education has recently launched a new app to 
support parents and carers in keeping their children safe online.  They have now launched 
a version of this app for pupils and I attach details regarding this. 
 

 
 
  
 


